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Monday 29th April 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This year’s theme for our annual Arts Week (20th– 24th May ) is, ‘The Circus Comes to Garlinge’. 

During this creative week, the children will have lots of fun designing and creating their own circus 

themed art and crafts in preparation for our school parade -weather permitting-  on the last day of 

term (Friday 24th May). We would like the children on the day of the parade to come to school in 

colourful and comfortable clothing which will fit the vibrant feel of a circus. Please take note, that 

this does not mean wearing fancy dress. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mrs T Jenkins 
Art and Design Lead 

 


